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PRAYERS 

FLOWERS 

FOR THE HEARING IMPAIRED 

CATHEDRAL TOURS  

SERMON NOTES: 



CATHEDRAL MEN’S BREAKFAST 
  

The Men’s Breakfast will be 

held on Tuesday, August 18, 

at 7 a.m. Suggested donation is 

$5. Please RSVP by calling Marti 

Lawson at 615.255.7729, or online 

at christcathedral.org.  

The deadline is today. 

ANNOUNCEMENTS  

TO SUPPORT THE MINISTRIES AT CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL, GO TO christcathedral.org/give. 

BEQUEST BY WILLIE D. BUNTIN 
GIFT OF CIBORIUM BY HER FAMILY  

GIVEN TO THE GLORY OF GOD AND TO CHRIST CHURCH  

 

By her will, Willie D. Buntin left $67,163.46 to Christ Church in 

2002.  Willie D. Johnson and Horatio Berry Buntin were married 

in Christ Church Chapel in 1947. 

 

A silver ciborium was presented to the Glory of God and in memory 

of Horatio Berry and Willie D. Buntin by her sister Lucile Johnson 

Nelson, her niece Mary Nelson Wade, and her great nieces DeeDee 

Johnson Wade and Mary Fall Wade.   

  

The ciborium, dedicated on April 19, 2009, was designed and 

fabricated by Margaret Fleming of Nashville. 
  

                                                        By Fletch Coke, Cathedral Archivist

The Cathedral Archives have assembled a detailed report of all gifts, 

memorials, and bequests from 1831 through 2014. This material was 

produced through research of the vestry minutes, church bulletins, 

newsletters, and the annual reports of Christ Church Cathedral and 

Davidson County will records. For more information, go to archives. 

christcathedral.org or refer to the Book of Remembrance in the 

Wheeler Room. 

BAPTISM 
SUNDAY, AUGUST 30  

  

The next opportunity for Baptism will be Sunday, August 30, at 

the 8:00 a.m. and 10:00 a.m. Liturgies.  
  

If you or your child would like to be baptized, please contact the 

Reverend Canon Joshua Caler, jcaler@christcathedral.org or 

625.255.7729.  

ANNUAL CHORISTER RETREAT 
FRIDAY AND SATURDAY, SEPTEMBER 11 & 12  

  

The Cathedral Choristers will kick off their year with the annual 

Chorister Retreat at the DuBose Conference Center. This retreat is 

for current Choristers and their families and for new or  

prospective Choristers and their families.  
  

There is no cost for the retreat for Cathedral Choristers. The cost 

for non-Chorister family members is $125 per person if  

registration and payment are received by Friday, August 21. After 

that date, the cost is $150 per person. The cost covers all meals, 

activities, and a 2015-16 T-shirt for each Chorister. At least one 

parent must accompany their Chorister to the retreat. 
  

The Chorister program is open to all children in the second grade 

and above. For more information and to register, please visit 

christcathedral.org/music/choristers.  

THE ORDER OF THE DAUGHTERS OF THE KING 
ST. CATHERINE’S CHAPTER 

INSTALLATION OF OFFICERS 
  

Today the Daughters of the King installs officers of the Chapter 

for 2015-2018. The Reverend Gene B. Manning, Chaplain. 
  

“The Order of the Daughters of the King is an Order for women 

who are communicants of the Episcopal Church, churches in 

communion with it, or churches in the Historic Episcopate. The 

Order was founded in 1885 by Margaret J. Franklin at the Church 

of the Holy Sepulchre in New York City. Our Anglican tradition 

includes Episcopal oversight, Holy Scripture containing all things 

necessary for salvation, recognition of the gift of Holy Spirit in 

Baptism, the real presence of our Lord in the Holy Eucharist and 

worship according to The Book of Common Prayer. Members 

undertake a Rule of Life, incorporating the Rule of Prayer and the 

Rule of Service. By reaffirmation of the promises made at Baptism 

and Confirmation, a Daughter pledges herself to a life-long program 

of prayer, service and evangelism, dedicated to the spread of Christ’s 

Kingdom and the strengthening of the spiritual life of her parish.” 
  

Taken from Handbook and Bylaws-1999 Revised edition  

 

OFFICERS OF THE CHAPTER FOR 2015-2015: 
  

 

BILLY R. HUNTER, JR., TRUMPET 

SEPTEMBER 4, 7:30 P.M. 
  

The 2015-2016 Arts Series season kicks off Friday, 

September 4, with a concert by trumpet virtuoso 

Billy R. Hunter, Jr. A graduate of the Juilliard 

School, Mr. Hunter is Principal Trumpet with the 

Metropolitan Opera Orchestra in New York and 

Assistant Principal Trumpet with the Grant 

Park Symphony Orchestra in Chicago. The 

concert is at 7:30 p.m. and tickets are $15 for 

adults and $5 for students. Join us as the Nave is 

filled with stirring brass music!   

COFFEE MINUTE NEEDS VOLUNTEER  

COOKIE BAKERS 
  

If you are interested in baking cookies for the Coffee Minute that 

is offered after the last Liturgy on Sundays, please contact David 

Berndt at davidwberndt@gmail.com. 

President:  Rosalind Bordain 

Vice President:  Constance Pryor 

Secretary:  Agnes Scott 

Treasurers:  Connie Kennedy, Sharon Rollins 

Calling:   Rachel Touchton 

Historian:  Becky Hamilton 



HAVE YOU REMEMBERED CHRIST CHURCH CATHEDRAL IN YOUR WILL? 

BREAKING BREAD AT 6 
  

Beginning October 18, the Cathedral will add a fourth Sunday  
Liturgy, gathering in the evening.  

  

  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Informal worship in the tradition of Common Prayer. 
Hymns accompanied by local musicians. 
Come as you are. Come with a friend. 

All are welcome! 
  

Watch for more details and begin spreading the word! 

PARISH WEEKEND AWAY 

AUGUST 28-30, 2015 

NaCoMe CONFERENCE CENTER 
  

Here begins the wonderful story of 

Jesus the Messiah, the Son of God. 

(Mark 1:1) Come hear and experience 

the rest of the story by sharing the 

weekend with your family and 

friends. Special guest and professional 

storyteller the Reverend Michael 

Williams, pastor of West End United 

Methodist Church, will join us and tell 

a story or two. 
  

Come get spiritually energized with mesmerizing stories and 

share camaraderie with your parish family through such offerings as 

boat races, swimming, fishing, hiking, prayer labyrinth, climbing 

tower, zip line, music, campfire, and s’mores.   

  

Adult Lodging + Meals = $80 

Child 3-11 Lodging + Meals = $50 

Youth  12-18 Lodging +Meals = $60 

Families of 5 or more = $275 
  

REGISTER  

eventbrite.com/event/16529507201/ 
  

FOR MORE INFORMATION, PLEASE CONTACT  
Christina Isbell, 615.479.0229 

christinaisbell22@yahoo.com 

CATHEDRAL’S HANDS OF MERCY EVENT 

THE NASHVILLE FOOD PROJECT 
  

SATURDAY, AUGUST 22 

9:00 A.M. TO 12:00 P.M. 
  

“Hands of Mercy” events are one-time opportunities for members 

of the Cathedral congregation to serve and benefit a worthy 

institution supported by the Cathedral. The next Hands of Mercy 

event will be August 22 at the Nashville Food Project, located 

on the campus of Woodmont Christian Church at 3605 Hillsboro 

Pike. Approximately 35 volunteers are needed to work in TNFP’s 

garden and prepare food. Garden volunteers will work from 9 a.m. 

to 11 a.m., and food prep will take place from 10 a.m. to 12 p.m. 

The food prep team will prepare meals in the kitchen, using 

recovered, donated, and garden-grown food to cook healthy hot 

meals.  There’s a lot of creativity involved in planning meals 

based on what comes in from the food donation partners—and a 

lot of work for the volunteers who chop, slice, clean, assemble, 

blanch, compost, and cook. Children age 10 and up are welcome 

to participate, so this will be a wonderful opportunity for families 

to work together to help the vulnerable populations served by the 

Nashville Food Project. For more information or to volunteer, 

please contact Charles Hall at charles.w.hall@vanderbilt.edu. 

UPCOMING CATECHESIS OF THE  

GOOD SHEPHERD TRAINING 
  

Christ Church Cathedral will be offering a Catechesis of the Good 

Shepherd Level I training course for adults.  Level I of the Catechesis 

of the Good Shepherd covers the presentations that are offered to 

3-6 year-olds. The course includes information on the characteristics 

of the 3-6 year old child and lessons that have been used over the 

past 50 years to encourage the faith life of young children through 

prayer, liturgy, and the Bible. A typical training lasts for 90 hours 

and Christ Church will offer a new format for this class. The 

course will meet as follows: 

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

  

Childcare and meals will be provided for all classes. There is a 

nominal charge for the meal and a $35 registration fee for Christ 

Church Cathedral parishioners. Completion of this course will 

prepare you to lead a Level I class for children or you may want to 

take this class for your own spiritual growth. Adult participants of 

all ages are welcome. 
  

You may register online at christcathedral.org or contact Becky 

Rochford at brochford@christcathedral.org for more information. 

Saturday, September 12, 9 a.m.–2 p.m.;  

Saturday, January 30, 9 a.m.–2 p.m.; and 

Wednesdays, dinner at 5:30 p.m. followed by class 

from 6 to 8 p.m. These classes will be held beginning 

September 16 and continue to November 11; they will 

break until January 13 and continue to April 13 (with 

breaks for Ash Wednesday and Holy Week). 

WEAPON-FREE: The Cathedral clergy and Vestry have 

declared the Cathedral to be a weapon-free place of worship, prayer, 

study, and fellowship, as a sign of Eucharistic peace. Please leave 

any weapons you are licensed to carry at home or in your car when you 

visit Christ Church Cathedral.  

THE TITHE OF TIME SURVEY IS COMING SOON! 
  

The 2015 Tithe of Time survey will be sent out on August 27. Last 

year, more than 200 Christ Church members (16% of the church) 

responded and pledged to give their time to specific areas of need 

among the eight Commissions.  This year the Commission chairs are 

asking that at least 250 parishioners give of their time and talents. 

Look for more information soon and plan to get involved--Christ 

Church Cathedral needs your commitment! 



CALENDAR 

FOR SUNDAY, AUGUST 16 
8:00 A.M. HOLY EUCHARIST:  RITE II 

CELEBRANT  

PREACHER 

MUSICIANS 

CATHEDRAL VESTRY 


